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As a result of BREXIT, the UK was no longer subject to the provisions of European directives 
on Data Protection. However, most of the European directives were enshrined into UK Law by 
the Data Protection Act of 2018. This was updated to the Data Protection Act 2020, which came 
into force at the moment that the UK left the European Union at 23:00 on 31 December 2020. 
The changes were mostly cosmetic to reflect that the UK was no longer a part of the EU and in 
so far as Lions Clubs and District 105SC were concerned, the status quo was essentially 
maintained. 
 
I have assisted a few Clubs with queries over the past year and issued updated advice to Clubs in 
early 2021. There was one potential breach of Privacy, which, hopefully, has been successfully 
dealt with, with no repercussions. 
 
 
 


